
 

 
 
 

Telephone (02) 4325 8222 Please Quote 21501164 
  Scott Burton:rj 
  12 November 2015 
 
 
Mr Paul Brown 
 
 
foi+request-1248-557f84cb@righttoknow.org.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Brown 
 
 
I refer to your email regarding the implementation of wayfinding signage within the Gosford 
City Centre and requesting the cost of provision. 
 
I can advise that these pedestrian signs were developed as part of an overall Wayfinding 
Strategy, which included the development of a suite of signs as well as the construction of 
the prototype signs which you have noted. 
 
Council allocated $50,000 towards this Wayfinding Strategy project. At this point in time, no 
further funding has been allocated to produce additional signs.  
 
Should you wish to discuss the project or the above information please feel free to contact 
me on telephone 4325 8237. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
David Medcalf 
Co-ordinator Transport Project Development  
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